
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 05 of 2018 
 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/229/81 
        TM/PYD/155/89 
 
 
10 January 2018 
 
 

Tuna Farm reported – North East off Malta. 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that it has been reported that 
a temporary tuna farm has been established in the “North East of Malta”. 

 

Due to the above the area A, B, C, D, E and F shown hatched on attached chart, has been declared 

as a restricted area 

     
 Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E)    

 
       A  36⁰ 00’.653   014⁰ 25’.178   
      B  36⁰ 00’.325   014⁰ 25’.701    
      C  35⁰ 59’.821   014⁰ 26’.176  
         D  35⁰ 59’.821   014⁰ 26’.861  

E  36⁰ 00’.540   014⁰ 25’.908   
      F  36⁰ 00’.868   014⁰ 25’.382    
 

Mariners are advised to proceed with caution and keep a sharp look out when in proximity of the above 
mentioned area.  
 
Mariners are to obey any instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 2538, 2537, 194, 2123, 2124 and Int. 4301 

       




